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Statement of Support for Right to Carry Bill 

 
The Wisconsin Bear Hunters Association (WBHA) offers our full support for the 
efforts in the Legislature to pass a true Right to Carry bill. 
 
We thank Rep. Felzkowski and Sen. Craig for putting this proposal forward. 
 
Currently it is perfectly legal in Wisconsin to carry a firearm openly without getting 
any government permit. This new law will simply allow a citizen to cover that firearm 
with their coat or place a firearm in their purse for protection. 
 
We deserve to enjoy our constitutional second Amendment right without going through 
an elaborate system of fees and regulations. 
 
WBHA strongly encourages the passage of the Right to Carry bill. 
 
### 
 
For more information, please contact Carl Schoettel. 


